
*Parents Please Keep this page for Your Reference*  
  

KIDS FOR CHRIST 

 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

  

Kids For Christ (KFC) is a weekly children’s ministry for grades K-6th at the Mill-Green United 

Methodist Church on State Street in Millville, PA. We are excited to invite your child to join us 

every Thursday 3:15-5pm     September 14, 2017 - April 22, 2018.  

  

If your child will be walking from the Millville Elementary School to the church please make 

sure your child is properly dressed for the weather.  Mill-Green UMC is not equipped to 

transport groups of children in       vehicles so make sure your child has proper attire for rain or 

snow.  If your child does not have a warm jacket and/or boots please let any KFC staff member 

know.  We will try and remedy that situation.  Any aid will remain confidential.  

  

Kids for Christ staff will meet the children at the 2:50 school dismissal and escort the group to 

the Mill-Green UMC.  Parents or caregivers are responsible for picking up their children at 5pm 

at Mill-Green UMC unless other arrangements have been made.  

  

New children are welcome to KFC at any time, but if they are walking from school there must be 

a signed permission slip sent to the school.  It can be a hand written note or one provided by 

KFC. Additional permission forms are available on our web site at www.millgreenumc.org or at 

the school office.  The pink information sheet needs to be filled out and returned to KFC (not the 

school). New children can also get one at KFC.  

  

There will be no KFC if the Millville Area School District has an early dismissal or cancellation 

on a Thursday, either scheduled or due to bad weather. Please note:  In the event that severe 

weather, (thunderstorm, hail, tornado or blizzard) suddenly occurs and lasts longer than a few 

minutes at the time the children would be walking to the church, the    children will stay at the 

school until picked up by a parent or designated person. Please have alternate arrangements 

made in case this would happen. This is one reason it is so important you return the information 

sheet.  We will notify everyone as best as we can and KFC will be cancelled.  

 

You may call Louise Strozyk at the church office Tues.-Fri.9am-Noon (570-458-4349), or email 

office@millgreenumc.org or flowerladystr@gmail.com with any questions.     

    
Check us out on the church website www.millgreenumc.org under 

Kids For Christ ! 


